

I am nearly exhausted with this case & with tremendous task of fighting the Com. Single handed. But let us see what a day or two may divulge. Then I'll write my friend

PETER FLINT
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW

Office
I'll now call up, Runge
Yrs Peter Flint
NEW YORK,
55 - E. 21st

July 6

1914

harris ask him
what they are going
to do. Isnt that best?
Thursen several suits in several
ways connected to be disappointed
but I am if not Est. payments.

Dear Lullay:-

Your last letter came & was read & letters from the Governor come thick & fast. He has had Waterways & Commerce article also Forest & Stream Statement from me. Now, yesterday came a letter from Gov. Glynn enclosing one from Commissioner. I dont send you same. Because I have assumed all national allegations therein in my letter to Gov Glynn. Copy enclosed herewith - with previous letter in which I tried to cut off the attempt to make light of our matter. These people have substituted an issue for the one before the Court. "Dangerous Condition" & Sherman has suggested to Newton to take out the Gile so that the Com can now say "we cant order a dam rebuilt where now now Exerts can we?" I am holding them right down to the original question & try to run from it - but they cannot. We asked for help for our fish and as Lauron wrote, "This is what you get" Lauron says the heater's down 28". That it has done lots of damage if it is not put right back. Herb Smith says he want go to Moors unless Lyle is back. Theyll all begin to see light pretty soon. Now as to buying the dam site. I'll now call

Can they power to shut down any way?
Why has it not do to direct rebuilding of Dam. (pro)
Why did Newton and direction from Com. if he
sent a note to call it down anyway?

There is need a to the

more "go" with Gov. Glynn. He is I think
on the level. My ^{journalistic} friends think so
too. He is really a newspaper man and will be
fair. This hammering Commission will make the
the Newton to fix it up. Con Moore writes me
might even now approach Sir Irving. (Newton)

Letty me Blue Line and ELmen can talk freely!

I think Newton was alarmed over proposal of new dam
at Direction - notification of Sherman Van Keunen
an afraid of "Order" ("Petticoat") issued by Con
Moore. They secretly visited Sherman & he told them
to take it out. Moore wouldnt reply to me.
Finally ^{Point} Paul let the Sherman Cab out of the
bag - reason for N's taking out the dam.

If Newton wanted the water up a foot or two
above present - So's to make a ledge the
marsh down his way & sell lots there. I'll get
direction from Con & pull it out. They'll then
stand for me. I can then sell the land to
them "city fellows" get out of paying anything
and dictate any height I want to it.
They'll have to leave the dam up. They
must or rebuild. If I rebuild the dam
it would have to be like the old one in
height. So I'll tear it all out. This work
of mine with Gov. Glynn with Beam et al is turning
on its light so that Newton will soon be glad to make
terms. He fears what a jury would do & Con. I am
sure if Lodge had stood up the Con would have ordered
the dam rebuilt. He's very weak. It is of importance that the
Con report to help us before application to the Court. I
believe that a suit or two would stop Newton